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NOTIFICATION LETTER

Dear Shareholders, May 12, 2022

Prinx Chengshan Holdings Limited (the “Company”)
— Notice of Publication of 2021 Environmental, Social and Governance Report of the Company (the “2021 ESG 
Report”)

The English and Chinese versions of the 2021 ESG Report are available on the Company’s website at 
http://www.prinxchengshan.com and Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited’s website at www.hkexnews.hk 
(the “HKEX website”). You may visit the Company’s website by clicking “Investor Relations” on the home page of the 
Company’s website, then selecting “Announcements and Circulars” under “Information Disclosure”; or the HKEX website 
to view and/or download the 2021 ESG Report.

If you wish to receive the printed version of the 2021 ESG Report, you may send your request in writing to the Company 
c/o the Company’s branch share registrar, Computershare Hong Kong Investor Services Limited at Shops 1712–1716, 17th 
Floor, Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen’s Road East, Wan Chai, Hong Kong.

Should you have any queries in relation to this letter, please call the enquiry hotline of the Company’s branch share registrar, 
Computershare Hong Kong Investor Services Limited at (852) 2862 8555 during business hours from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., 
Mondays to Fridays (excluding Hong Kong public holidays).

Yours faithfully,
For and on behalf of

Prinx Chengshan Holdings Limited
Che Hongzhi

Chairman and Non-executive Director

* Please affix appropriate postage stamp when posting.

(1) This letter is addressed to shareholders of the Company, If you have transferred your Shares of the Company, please disregard this 
notification letter.


